
 
Lake Hondah Property Owners Association Newsletter - July 2024. 

 
Lake Hondah <lakehondah@gmail.com> Sun, Jul 14, 2024 at 11:03 AM 
To: PropertyOwners <PropertyOwners@lakehondah.com> 

Lake Hondah Property Owners Association Newsletter 

 

July 2024 

Hello Everyone, 

The Annual Meeting of the Property Owners’ Association was held on Sunday June 23rd, 
2024.  Minutes of that meeting are attached. As is the tradition, these minutes will be also 
presented at next year’s annual meeting for final approval. 

As a result of the Annual Meeting the 2024 to 2025 Board Members are as follows: 

 Ashley DeCoux    President (Term 2023 - 2026) 
 Rita Verlotta        Secretary (Term 2022 - 2025) 
 Ken Brown           Director  (Term 2024 - 2027) 
 Raymond Jacques  Director  (Term 2023 - 2026) 
 Vacancy                    (Term 2022 - 2025) 

 
In addition, Desmond Duncker has been retained by the board as Treasurer of the association 
for the current year although he cannot serve as a board member for this year. 

 

The 2023-2024 annual financial statement initially presented at the annual meeting is also 
attached. 

All the documents provided here may also be found on our Community 
Portal: https://lakehondah.com/community-portal/ 

The Portal is password protected. The current password will be provided to any member who 
requests it. 

If you have any further questions please contact us at LakeHondah@gmail.com or send a note 
to the postal address below. 

Thank You 

Sincerely 

Lake Hondah Property Owners Association 
200 Hondah Blvd 
Brevard, NC 28712 
LakeHondah@gmail.com 


